
 

The Gaston County Board of Education will hold its regular monthly meeting on Monday, December 7, 2015, 5:30 p.m., at the Gaston 

County Schools Central Administrative Office, 943 Osceola Street, Gastonia.  At that time, the Board will . . . 

●     Recite the Pledge of Allegiance. 

●     Consider formal adoption of the Board Agenda as required by Robert’s Rules of Order 



17. Woodhill Elementary received a special visit from Senator 

Kathy Harrington, who congratulated the school for its 

fundraising campaign for Heifer International. 

18. The Highland School of Technology HOSA (Health 

Occupations Students of America) chapter participated in the 

District 6 Fall Leadership Training held in Huntersville. The 

program provided team building and leadership strategies for 

HOSA officers.  Students Jenna Payne, Haley Abernathy, 

Sidney Roberts, Kelsey Best, Savannah Duncan and 

Austin Lowry attended the training with chapter advisor 

Waheebah al-Uqdah. 

19. The following Highland students received college 

scholarships:  Zytavis Parks, Johnson and Wales 

University; Nick Stines, Western Carolina University; 

Tierra Brown, Johnson and Wales University; Corinthia 

Friday, Mars Hill University; 


